Anglo-Catalan Society

President: Joan Gili
58 Hurst Lane
Cumnor
Oxford

Dr. R, G, Keightley 24th March 1970
Department of Spanish

The University

Nottingham

Dear Ron,

I hear from Geoffrey Walker, who was the Amsterdam
Col.loqui de Filologia Catalana, that Aramon's son wants to
apply for the A.-C, Society Scholarship, Walker told him that
provided he was coming here for a definite purpose (such as one
of the extra—mural courses they have in Cambridge), he might have
gquite a good chance. I have asked him to tell Aramon's son to
apply formally to me., I have also asked Paul how much was there
available for the purpose, and also if he thought he would be a
suitable candidate. Walker seems to think that provided he joins
one of the courses (he is sending him details of the Cambridge ones),
he would agree to the Scholarship being granted.

What do you think? If ggiilégree, then we shall be
four members of the Commitiee., D& we have to ask the others?

I thought it would be nice to have proper stationery,
so I have had a few of these printed - at my expense. I enclose
a few; please let me know if you want any more.

Easter greetings, and best regards.
Yours ever,



